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KZNDOE GETS PERFORMANCE- INCENTIVE  

 

Because of its judicious and productive use of Infrastructure Budget, the KwaZulu-Natal 

Department of Education has qualified for an incentive allocation awarded by National Treasury, 

based on the outcomes of the Performance-Based Incentive System assessment process for the 

2021/22 incentive allocation.  

 

The Department attained a final score of 83% and qualifies for an incentive allocation of R105 

million.  

 

This incentive amount will form part of the Education Infrastructure Grant and will be confirmed 

by means of the conditional grant allocation.   

 

“The assessment is in line with section 26(4) of the 2021 Division of Revenue Act (DoRA) and is 

further supported by guidelines on the performance-based incentive system, which outlines the 

submission time-frames and minimum requirements that pans should include.  

 

“As a Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal we congratulate our infrastructure unit for having 

been exemplary and working well over the year, thus becoming a recipient of this incentive for 

many years.  

 

We encourage other units in the Department to emulate this good work ethic and creativity by our 

infrastructure unit.  

 

The Department remains committed to clean and good governance,” said MEC Kwazi Mshengu.    
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